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The Forum of ‘Saham’ Voluntary Program in Al Ain University

A forum was coordinated by the Deanship of Students Affairs at the Al Ain University of Science
and Technology, based in Abu Dhabi, in cooperation with the UAE Red Crescent. The forum

was about a voluntary program called ‘Saham’, which was introduced by Mrs Sarah Al Hmeiri,
whom further elaborated the humanitarian and voluntary contributions in qualifying a group of

volunteers affiliated with the UAE Red Crescent Authority. The primary focus of the forum was
on attracting university students (aged 18-40 years). She also clarified that ‘Saham’ consists of

seven groups that are part of the main branches within the UAE, in addition to mandatory
programs and basic courses of which new entrants are subjected to once joining in.
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